
Corporation of the Township of Perth South 
3191 Road 122 

St. Pauls, ON NOK 1 VO 
Telephone 519-271-0619 

Fax 519-271-0647 
lscott@perthsouth.ca 

December 16, 2020 

Municipality of Southwest Middlesex 
Jillene Bellchamber-Glazier, CAO-Clerk 

Sent by email 

RE: Drainage Matters & CN Rail 

At the regular meeting of the Township of Perth South council held December 15, 2020 
council received the resolution sent December 7, 2020 in regards to drainage matters 
and the current working relationship with CN Rail. The Township has experienced 
similar delays with drainage projects and agrees that the situation needs to improve. 
Council directed staff to send a letter of support for your resolution. 

If you require any additional information please contact me. 

Cc: The Honourable Marc Garneau, Minister of Transport 
The Honourable Ernie Hardeman, Minister of Agriculture, Food and Rural Affairs 
Randy Pettapiece, MPP Perth Wellington 
John Nater, MP Perth Wellington 
The Association of Municipalities of Ontario 
All Ontario Municipalities 
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